
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 22, 2024 
 

Item 27, Report No. 20 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 22, 2024. 
 
 
 

27. NEW BUSINESS – UPDATE ON MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
LANDS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1. That staff provide a status update on the Ministry of Natural 
Resources (MNR) lands, and report back at the Committee of 
the Whole meeting of June 18, 2024. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Deputy Mayor & Regional Councillor Linda Jackson.  

 




